Town of Newark Valley
Notice of Public Hearing

Pursuant to Resolution #77-2017 passed by the Town of Newark Valley Board on
August 15, 2017, the Town of Newark Valley will hold a Public Hearing in the
“Lena Terpenning Bushnell Room” located at Hutchinson Hall, 109 Whig Street,
Newark Valley, NY at 7:15 pm on September 5, 2017, to receive public comments
on LOCAL LAW #3- A LOCAL LAW PROVIDING FOR THE ADMINISTRATION
AND ENFORCEMENT OF THE NEW YORK STATE UNIFORM FIRE
PREVENTION AND BUILDING CODE. A copy of the proposed local law is on file
with the Town Clerk.

By Order of Stuart L. Yetter, Jr., Supervisor, Town of Newark Valley



